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Dear Kristina Smith, 
 
Consultation on application for Environmental Impact Assessment - Screening 
Opinion 
 

Highgate Studios, NW5 1TL  
Application No 2023/0870/P 
 
Thank you for contacting us on 7 March 2023 seeking our observations on an 
Environmental Impact Assessment Screening Opinion Request made under 
Regulation 15 of The Town and Country Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) 
Regulations 2017 to your authority relating to the above site.  
 
We have reviewed the Screening Opinion submission available on your website. 
Whilst we do not have any observations to make in relation to the Screening Opinion 
submission, we can confirm that Historic England would be a statutory consultee on 
any resulting planning application. We may provide comments once we have been 
consulted on the full application.  
 
If you have questions regarding any of the above, please do contact me.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Kate Tatlow 
Business Support Officer  
E-mail: kate.tatlow@historicengland.org.uk 


